
Claremont School Project 
 
Hello, My name is Parker and I'm a Grade 11 student at Claremont Secondary School 
and am enrolled in the Institute for Global Solutions class. For a group project, my group 
members and I were wondering if it would be possible for the buses on the route past 
our school (the 35) to be free for a period of time of no more than a week to encourage 
the use of environmentally cleaner transportation. If there was someone in your 
organization that I could speak to further about this it would be greatly appreciated. If 
this could be implemented I see this being beneficial to both BC Transit and the 
environment as the goodwill gesture could encourage higher ridership along with lower 
emissions.   
 
Any assistance you could provide would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Thanks so much. 
 
Parker 
 
Student of School District 63 Saanich 
 


